



Inaugural Edinburgh Meeting THURSDAY 4 NOVEMBER – 7.30 UNISON HOUSE, Belford Road, EDINBURGH

ARE YOU AN OVERSEAS HEALTH CARE WORKER EMPLOYED IN THE NHS OR A PRIVATE NURSING HOME?

ARE YOU EXPERIENCING PROBLEMS OR DIFFICULTIES IN YOUR WORKPLACE?

WOULD YOU LIKE TO DISCUSS THESE OR OTHER ISSUES SUCH AS EMPLOYMENT AND WELFARE RIGHTS?

WOULD YOU LIKE TO MEET WITH WORKERS IN SIMILAR CIRCUMSTANCES TO YOURSELF?

- The UNISON Overseas Nurses Network was launched in 2002 and provides an opportunity to
 meet and get to know other nurses and care workers from overseas. It aims to provide
 information on a range of relevant issues such as Trade Union rights, employment rights,
 contracts of employment, employment law affecting overseas workers, welfare information
 etc.
- It also provides a means to network on a professional level for overseas members working mainly in the private healthcare sector, (but also in the Voluntary and NHS sector), such a network does not exist at present in Lothian or Fife.

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN PARTICIPATING IN THE NETWORK OR WOULD LIKE
FURTHER INFORMATION THEN PLEASE CONTACT
MARY SCOTT, UNISON BRANCH DEVELOPMENT OFFICER
ON 0131 226 0084 OR
SOFI TAYLOR, UNISON NEC MEMBER ON 0141 243 2119

www.unison-scotland.org.uk/nhs/overseas